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Directive # 5

“Discerning God’s will isn’t always easy, but it’s always important”
Fr. Andrew Apostoli, Walk Humbly with Your God

I decided to keep my same opening quote for this directive as it is extremely important that we
continue to discern God’s calling. I also am reiterating that I will be checking and double checking
the names of your presidents from the last 3 terms to invite them to allow their names to stand for
Diocesan Council in 2023.

At our Annual Meeting of Members, I spoke about Mentorship and how important it is to pass on
information and be supportive to the current executive. A mentorship is a relationship between two
people where the individual with more experience, knowledge, and connections is able to pass along
what they have learned to the next individual, in this case the new president. The mentor benefits
because she is able to lead the future generation in an area she cares about and ensures that the best
practices are passed along. The mentee benefits because she has accepted to take the next step and
can receive the extra help needed to make that advancement. Itis a win-win situation.

We have much to be thankful for in this country! Our prayers are needed for the Ukraine, Russia,
and their leaders; for deliverance from abuse in many areas in our own country, and the many other
things that are happening around our world. Most importantly....VOTE on June 2""! Your voice is
valuable and must be heard.

May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless us in all we do!

Happy Summer!

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18
Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God's will
for you in Christ Jesus



